
  
 

 

18 November 2020 

 

Deputy Sean Sherlock 

Dáil Éireann    

Leinster House 

Dublin 2. 

 

 

PQ 37219/20 * To ask the Minister for Health the number of orthopaedic surgeons 
practising throughout the hospital and private healthcare system here.* 
 
 

Dear Deputy Sherlock, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 

the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for 

response.  

 

I am advised by National Human Resources that on 30 September 2020 there were 118 
WTE (131 individuals) directly employed by the HSE & S38 hospitals as per detailed table 
attached.    
 
Our figures do not include private hospitals. 
 
 
I trust that this is of assistance. 
 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
___________________________ 

Carol Ivory 

General Manager 

Acute Operations 
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Heuston South Quarter 

Military Road 
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